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The American Osteopathic Association (AOA) recommends that the Federal Student Loan 
Program reduce interest rates to the lowest possible. The AOA recommends that the Federal 
Student Loan Program defer any interest to the loan until training is completed and that all 
student loan interest be tax deductible regardless of income. AOA supports affiliate efforts to 
ensure that forgiven student loan amounts are not counted as taxable income.  
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